
 

 

 

 

 

April 30, 2023 

 

Municipality of West Grey  

Attention: Kerri Mighton – Director of Finance/Treasurer 

402813 Grey Road 4 

Durham, ON N0G 1R0 

 

 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

 

It has been brought to our attention that the municipality will be considering grants to 

organizations that have submitted requests at its upcoming meeting on May 2, 2023. 

 

Although late, the West Grey Soccer Club would like to respectfully request assistance in the 

amount of $1,500.00 towards our field maintenance.  We have been the grateful recipients of a 

field maintenance grant in this amount from the municipality in previous years. 

 

We would also like to know if such community funds are available each year and, if so, confirm 

the steps necessary to secure funds for our club from this grant on an annual basis?  Is there a 

deadline for request submissions?  Alternatively, is there a way for our club to always be 

considered for this grant (whether or not we make a formal request)? 

 

As a not-for-profit organization, we would greatly appreciate any assistance the municipality can 

provide.   

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

WEST GREY SOCCER CLUB  

 

PER: Lee Watson – Director of Fields 

 & 

 Shannon Seifried – Treasurer 

 

 


